
    

 

15 December 2017 

Dear Parents, 

What a wonderful week and so many thank yous.  

Thank you to all of you who supported the Christingle last night – it was a truly magical 

evening and I am very proud of the children. A huge thank you to the staff for all their 

hard work. We also had our “surprise” – again a massive thank you to Lieutenant 

Paterson (one of our Dads) who organised this and put so much time into something I 

am sure the children will never forget. Christmas lunch was a lovely celebration and 

thanks to  Lynn and Sandra in the kitchen and all the staff for their hard work.   

Again a big thank you to the Friends of Chacewater for the amazing Christmas Fayre 

last week. We raised a whopping £860. We are well on our way to the £5000 target for 

the Library garden.  

Next week we celebrate Christmas with our nativities and we look forward to seeing 

you there.  

As this is my last newsletter of the year, I wanted to update you on a few staffing 

matters. We say goodbye to Miss. Hutton who has been with us since February. She is 

taking up a new role at St.Kew School and we wish her lots of luck. Mrs. Fox will be with 

us (hopefully) for the first week back but will then be off on her maternity leave. Miss. 

Sturges (her maternity cover) will be with us from the first day of the new term, and I 

know you will look forward to meeting her. Finally, we wish Mrs. Hodgson all our love and 

best wishes as she goes for her treatment. Thank you for all the support you have 

offered.   

May I take this chance to wish you all a wonderful Christmas break. It has been 

another lovely term at school and we look forward to all the excitement of 2018.  

Mr Gould  

REMINDER – WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 4TH JANUARY 2018 



Prior Warning - After school club choices will come out next term and will 

start week commencing 15th January. I just wanted to let you know that with the 

support of our Sports Premium funding we will be continuing our relationship with the 

Cornish Pirates and Plymouth Argyle. Therefore, there will be Rugby club for KS 2 on 

Fridays after school run by the Pirates (places are limited to 15). Also, in response to 

the growing number of children who want to play football, we have organised a separate 

football club for KS 1 run by Plymouth Argyle on Fridays. Full details next term, but we 

thought this may help with your planning.  

Music Lessons - will re-commence the second week in January. 

  

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – ACORNS  

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS TERM GOES TO – SEEDLINGS  

  

Reacher Award Winners 

 
Esme,Max,Imogen,Leo,Will,Samuel,Olly,Isaac,Freya,Heather&Mighty Oaks. 

  

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

18th at 2pm 19th December at 9:30am & 2pm  Reception and KS 1 Nativity  

21st  December to 3rd January 2018 

4th January 2018 (Thursday)  

19th January 3.15pm  

9th February 3.15pm 

16th March 3.15pm 

27th April 3.15pm 

14th May w/c  

25th May 3.15pm 

22nd June 

23rd & 24th July 2018  

Christmas Holidays 

return to School 

Yr 4 Cake sale 

Yr 3 Cake sale 

Yr 2 Cake sale 

Yr 1 Cake sale 

KS 2 SATS week 

Reception Class  Cake sale 

Summer Fair 

Inset Days 

  

  

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


